Dear Parents,
Please note that there will be a holiday for the students of
classes Nursery to II on 23" April, 2024 (Tuesday) due to
Hanuman Jayanti Celebration in the vicinity.
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Kindly note that REGULAR CLASSES will be held for the
students of classes III to XII on 23" April, 2024 with a little
bit of change in dispersal time :

DISPERSAL TIMINGS - CLASSES III TO XII

ONLY ON 23" APRIL, 2024

CLASS TIMINGS GATE NO.
II1 12:00 NOON 7 &8
IV 12:15 P.M. 788
\" 12:00 P.M. 2
VI 12:15 P.M. 2
VII 12:30 P.M. 788

VIII 12:45 P.M. 7 & 8
IX 12:30 P.M. 2
X 12:45 P.M. 182
XI 1:10 P.M. 182
XII 1:00 P.M. 2

(Principal)




